
PRE-REGISTRATION IS REQUIRED  

AS SPACE AND MATERIALS ARE LIMITED! 
PLEASE REGISTER AT THE PONTE VEDRA BEACH BRANCH  

LIBRARY’S REFERENCE DESK OR BY CALLING (904) 827-6950! 

 

“The Sisterhood of the 

Traveling Plants”  
Presents: 

 

Nature Detective Workshops for Kids 
Do you love bugs? All children ages 6 - 12 are invited to become a true Nature Hero and learn all 

about dragonflies and hummingbirds, two amazing pollinators, with the Sisterhood of the Traveling 
Plants! These fun, educational workshops are hands-on with take-home gardening goodies for you, 

ending with a craft with the Arts in Motion Club teens of Nease High School. The second       

workshop is a repeat of the first.  Registration opens May 18, 2015  by calling the Library at 
827-6950 or stopping by the Reference Desk of the Ponte Vedra Beach Branch Library! 

 

These workshops are generously sponsored by the                                                                 

Friends of the Ponte Vedra Beach Branch Library and the Garden Club of St. Augustine.  

 

Ponte Vedra Beach Branch Library 
Saturday, July 11, 2015  

1:00 PM and 2:30 PM (repeat workshop)  

For children ages 6 - 12! 

FOL Community Room 

 

 
PLEASE NOTE: Children 10 and under must have a parent or guardian 
present for the duration of the workshops per the library’s policy!  
 
Ponte Vedra Beach Branch Library, St. Johns County Public Library System 

101 Library Blvd., Ponte Vedra Beach, FL  32082     827-6950     www.sjcpls.org 

http://www.friendspvlibrary.org/
http://www.gardenclubofstaugustine.org/

